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                         13th February, 2017
Shri. Rajiv Kumar
Assistant Secretary

Medical Council of India

Pocket-14, Sector-08,

Dwarka, Phase-1,

New Delhi-110077

Ref No. MCI-207(1)(Gen.)/2017-IMR/160519 dated 10.01.2017
SUB: Complaint against so-called Dr. Shyam Acharya

The Delhi Medical Council examined an email of Shri David Gardner, Sr. Inspector, Australian Health Practitioner Regulatory Agency, Adelaide, Australia forwarded by the Medical Council of India against Dr. Shyam Acharya.


On perusal of the e-mail, the Delhi Medical Council observed that complaint is against doctors who are neither registered with the Delhi Medical Council nor practicing in NCT of Delhi, hence, the complaint is beyond the jurisdication of Delhi Medical Council and therefore cannot be entertained.
.

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary 

